
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 
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Let’s say thank you this weekend for all the food we have to eat and pay attention to the 
little things we can do for each other.  

Super effort made by all today for their hard word in the Harvest festival.  Look out for 
the fairtrade symbol when you are next in a supermarket!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nut Free School 

 

We have a few children who are allergic to nuts 

across the school. For some this is an anaphylactic 

reaction and we have epipens in school. Please can I 

ask that all lunchboxes and snacks are nut free. 

Please double check chocolate spread ingredients.  



The road is opening!  

On the 16th October the main road through 

Leeds will be back open. Therefore we have one 

more week of the bus route  - next week from 

Mon 9th October.  

From the 16th October all parents will need to 

drop their children off and pick them up.  

We are very lucky as a village school to have a car park opposite 

us. This is for the school, church and residents of the village. 

There is a 15 minute window in the morning and the afternoon to 

ease the pressure in the car park.  

 

A few pointers for the car park  

 Please do not park in the entrance to the car park - there will 

be little wooden people sat there to prevent parking. Parking 

here is dangerous for all.  

 

 When the car park is at capacity - parents park down the mid-

dle. This does block people in but believe me the car park 

empties as quick as it fills.  

 

 Please can we all have understanding, patience and consider-

ation for others.  

 

 Drop off in the morning is between 8:30 - 8:45am. 

 Pick up is between 3:15 - 3:30pm. 

 

I am working with the Parish council and Leeds Castle on other 

solutions and I will keep you informed as and when I have  

developments.  

Thank you  



 

 

 

 

 

Rocket Readers  Please colour in a star each time your child reads with 

you at home or you share a book together. In Years 3 - 6 please add in 

a new word which you have discussed the meaning of.  

 

The Rocket Reader slips will be collected in on Monday 9th October by 

the Class Teachers. 

 

 

Tuesday 10th October  - World 

mental health day.  

Please can all children wear their 

school uniform but with the addition of 

something yellow. This could be a yel-

low t-shirt / yellow socks / yellow hair 

MacMillan Cake Sale 

Wednesday 11th October 

Please send in donations of cakes for sale on they day and bring some 

change with you when you come to collect your children.  If your child 

is on the minibus please 

send them in with some 

change and they will 

have the chance to buy 

before the bus. 



 

 Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs— Jude G 

Foxes— Darcie 

Squirrels— Oliver P 

Badgers — Laycie 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put 
these on their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are: Carter, Mabel, Indiana, Jude G, Henry, Alana,  

Sophia H, Sophia M, George Y, Alexandra, Ayshe, Nikolay, Oliver L, Sindy  

and Alfie B 

   A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs— Millie 

Foxes— George Y 

Squirrels— Oliver P 

Badgers— Alfie B 



Future Dates: 

10th October—Mental Health Day—wear something yellow to school 

10th October—Years 5&6 to Kingswood Primary for the Geodesic Dome 
Challenge 

11th October—Sponsored litter pick to Leeds Castle arranged by the 
School Council—more information to follow. There will also be a cake 
sale at the end of the day to raise money for MacMillan  

18th October—Foxes and Squirrels to Chislehurst Caves 

Parents Evening—17th October 3:30—5pm and 19th October 4—
6:30pm 

7th November—Year 6 to Canterbury Cathedral 

 

All Parents / Carers are welcome to join us at the church on a Friday at 8:50 for celebration wor-
ship.  The Year R children who we feel are ready are now joining the whole school for Worship.  
Please speak to Mrs Butterfield to find out .  We would love to see as many parents as possible 
on a Friday morning for worship. 

 

Open Events for New Year R joining us in September 
2024 - Please contact the office to book a slot: 

Tour Dates are: 

13th October at 9:30am 

13th October at 11;15am 

1st November at 11:15am 

Four families per tour   
    

   

PE days 

 
Hedgehogs - Monday and Tuesday 

Foxes— Tuesday and Thursday 

Squirrels - Wednesday and Thursday 

Badgers - Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

Children must come into school in active wear on these days 
with black trainers. Children can wear active uniform every-
day as that is our main uniform. On these days NO ear-rings 
can be worn. If your child cannot take them out please 
remove before they come to school on that day. On other 
days studs are acceptable at school but NO hoops due to 

health and safety.  


